
 

  

 
DATE:  March 23, 2023 
 
TO:  City Commission 
 
FROM:  Public Art Committee 
 
SUBJECT: Mosaic Team Term 3 Design  
 
 
 At the meeting of the Public Art Committee held on May 18, 2023, the Committee 
recommended the design provided by Lead Artist Sonata Kazimieraitine for the Mosaic Team Term 3 
project. Ms. Kazimieraitine will work with five apprentices to complete one hundred (100) handmade 
mosaic tiles measuring one (1) square foot each on the sidewalks leading to and from the Interstate 95 
(I-95) over pass and twenty-seven (27) painted murals on the columns under Interstate 95 (I-95) over Dr. 
Martin L. King, Jr. Blvd. The theme of the project is patterns of Pompano and will represent a gateway 
from the West and East side of the City. 
 
 The Committee unanimously approved Sonata Kazimieraitine’s design proposal. The Committee 
believes that this program will continue to enhance the aesthetic and cultural value of the City. 
 
 

_______Tobi Aycock_________ 
Tobi Aycock 

Vice-Chair 
Public Art Committee 

 
 


